# 专注中学技尖人才培养

×××××i		
××××××i		
××××××	A American City Wall. Birthe of thing Quanter	(全)(全)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)(公)
××××××	鞍山市一般高中协作校 2022-2023 高一六月月考山 3000-2020	A.He was a teacher. B. He was a tour guide. C. He was a businessman.
××××××		9. How old was the woman when she left Beijing?
学校	英语试卷:x. di Lav vo ( confer ab poet na) taff W CC	A Title of the woman when she left Beijing?
7 4		A. Six. B.Eight. C. Thirteen.
姓名	(4) 41. 120 % 11 44% . 100 %	听第8段材料,回答第10至12題
X 41	第一部分 听力 (共两节,满分 30.分) and archam F C share avoid by earth in C	Kitan caloys a regim florage is "Lintag kitatory Museum" on to it in it do where collection of
班级	第一节 共5 小應;每小應 1.5 分,満分 7.5 分	10. Why did the man get up early in the morning?
31 30	听下面 5 段对话。每段对话后有一个小题,从题中所给的 A、B C 三个选项中选出最佳选项。	A. To pick up tourists To watch birds and animals. C. To take photos of the sunrise
考号	A. The Markin Quarter to such a long of 100 years	structions in the cap, Hore are large of them.
2 3	听完每段对话后,你都有 10 秒钟的时间来回答有关小题和阅读下一小题。每段对话仅读一遍。	11. What does the man want to do?
jj	1. What will the woman probably do next?	A. Get a pay rise. B. Find a job in Spain. C. Stay with his family
$\times \times \times \times \times \times !$	C. the Kiran City Well is the obest Character, with	The XT on City West was built in the 1 for country in the Ming Dynesse as a pulsary or costs
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	A. Buy a computer. B. Surf the Internet. C. Walk the dog.	12. What is the relationship between the speakers?
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	2. What do the speakers need to buy?	A. Tourist and guide. B. Husband and wife. C. Interviewer and interviewee.
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	A. Juice. B.Sandwiches, C.Cookies.	wasta video liez rocsa cari yin adi ga biyah daambrai 听第 9 段材料,回答第 13 至 16 题
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	It is hard to say the first day of school in the United States been as when the first day of	Gant Wild Come Pagedolffs
×××××× !!	3. Where probably are the speakers?  (24.25) Hard of all monthly are flower tood of to the level officers and probably are the speakers?	13. What month is it now?  The control of the service of the servi
$\times \times \times \times \times \times i$	A At a store R At a health club C At their office	A. June. B. July. C. August.
$\times \times \times \times \times \times i$	The first day of school for many school districts in defer me scotes is on the day offer the first	Dynasty List tradinoral Cistress aretate oute. One of the main basecons of the payode was to store
××××××!!	4. What is the speakers problem? 16. The temporal that of-third in subject feeded about its former radio concentrational air yabor.	14. What is the woman going to do this September?  old on allowing accounts add of a tall north and Diorestephole assemble boat 0.5 the assemble and blood of the second boat 0.5 the assemble assemble as
××××××	A. They lost the camera. B. They didn't bring the camera. C. The camera doesn't work  They cond-heale religious discharged in the stargue of a religious demonstration of the camera doesn't work.	
××××××		175 වෙන අතර වන ප්රතිධ සහ මෙනෙක් කෙනද මට සුඩ පෙන් පදම්ව වෙන යුතුම් සෙවේ වෙන් ප්රතිධ 15. Where did the woman teach children before?
××××××	5. What does the man mean?  You have you have the first Nonday in September The Boston. Change, North Service and Associated Associa	no anarate timens
××××××	A.Stopping smoking is difficult	A.In Prague.  B. In London.  C.In Manchester.  Suita appropriate the control of t
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	if years, if nort offered by such as the state of the sta	16 What does the woman's father probably think of her being a teacher?
××××××i	and the second s	The state of the s
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$ !	第二节 共 15 小愿;每小题 1.5 分,满分 22.5 分 an young 1 tent of this was lift to a say fooder our task of been outO.backs elD ni alouds.	A.Satisfying B.Unwise. C. Strange.
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$ !	听下面 5 段对话或独白。每段对话或独白后有几个小题,从题中所给的 A、B、 C 三个选项	听管 10 段材料 回答第 17 至 20 题 17.Who found the tiger first?
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	it, when but in the 1976-1972 and 1972-1978 acades a property of the school can was affected by	102
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	中选出最佳选项。听第 6 段材料,回答第 6、7 题 to transpaced and entitle to seek for a styling the following particular and seek for a styling the seek for a	A. A zookeeper. B. Visitors. C. A policewoman.
$\times \times \times \times \times i$	6. What is wrong with the jacket?	18. Where did Elaine Wilson see the tiger?
$\times \times \times \times \times i!$	acarean moved the start of the 2 year to have August, one week before the furth Monday in	
$\times \times \times \times \times $	A. It is large in size  B. It has a little dirt on it.  C.Its sleeves are short  The probability of the standard standar	March Queries, which has a butter, of several handered year. Conviging of a regular 1994. Not
××××××!!	7. What does the man offer to do?	19. When did Elaine Wilson find the tiger?  Insuffer, milested characters from any oil sol spin and milested as not only and account of the characters and advantage of the characters and adv
×××××	Little Ut surged has all the early seeds a part way food as it until a lateral blood as from n  A.Reduce the price B.Check the jacket C. Find another jacket.	
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	et metal the hart week of 3. May or the first week in June next year	The second secon
$\times \times \times \times \times \times$	听第 7 段材料,回答第 8.9 题 add steeded sych out to the Associated associated and the Associated	20. What was the zookeeper sure about the tiger?
$\times \times \times \times \times \times i$	8. What did the woman's father do in Beijing?	A. When it escaped. B. How it jumped out. C. Whether it was hungry
××××× !		高一英语试卷 共12页第2页
××××××;	高一英语试卷 共 12页 第 1页	
* * * * * * * 1.		

ョファスト 21223w 官方网站:www.zizzs.com

## 专注中学技尖人才培

第一节 (共15 小歷: 每小歷 2.5 分, 満分 37.5 分)

阅读下列短文, 从每题所给的 A、B、C、D 四个选项中选出最佳选项。

Xi'an enjoys a reputation as a "Living History Museum" due to its rich, diverse collection of historical and cultural treasures. Apart from the Terracotta Warriors, there are also some other attractions in the city. Here are some of them.

#### Ancient City Wall

The Xi'an City Wall was built in the 14th century in the Ming Dynasty as a military defense system. Now it is one of the oldest and best preserved Chinese city walls. The wall is now a landmark, dividing the city into inner and outer areas.

#### Giant Wild Goose Pagoda(境)

Situated in an ancient temple, the pagoda built with layers of bricks was built in the Tang Dynasty.l is traditional Chinese architecture. One of the main functions of the pagoda was to store Buddhist scriptures(经文)and figurines brought to China from India by the famous monk and traveler Xuan Zang, who stayed here for 19 years translating Buddhist scriptures.

#### Shaanxi History Museum

The Shaanxi History Museum, built in 1991, is home to over 370,000 precious relics unearthed in Shaanxi over the years. The museum consists of three main sections. Its collections include bronze ware(2), pottery ware, gold and silver ware and mural paintings from the tombs of the Tang Dynasty.

### The Muslim Quarter

One of the highlights is its local snacks when you tour Xi'an. The best food destination is the Muslim Quarter, which has a history of several hundred years. Consisting of a number of food streets, the area has become a famous attraction in the city for its rich and authentic Muslim cultural

21. In which place can you know more about Buddhism?

高一英语试卷 共12页 第3页

A. Ancient City Wall.

B.The Muslim Quarter.

C.Shaanxi History Museum

D. Giant Wild Goose Pagoda

22. What can you do when you visit the Muslim Quarter?

See some bronze ware.

B. Visit some watchtowers.

C. Eat diverse delicious snacks

D. Translate Buddhist scriptures.

23. What do we know from the text?

A. The Muslim Quarter has a history of 100 years.

B. Xuan Zang died in the Giant Wild Goose Pagoda.

C. The Xi'an City Wall is the oldest Chinese city wall.

D. The Shaanxi History Museum has exhibits made of gold.

It is hard to say the first day of school in the United States because when the first day of school is and what happens on-the first day of school usually are different by districts(地区).

The first day of school for many school districts in different states is on the day after the first Monday in September.In some other school districts, school begins in mid-to-late August.For example,the Denver,Colorado schools go back in mid-August and schools in Cleveland,Ohio start back usually one week before the first Monday in September. The Boston. Chicago, New York City and San Diego schools start back on the Tuesday or Wednesday after the first Monday in B. His decret want to give up say slarge C. It's easy the bign to page smolutge

Schools in Cleveland, Ohio used to start the school year on the day after the first Monday in September, but in the 1976-1977 and 1977-1978 academic years, the school year was affected by several bad snowstorms, extremely cold. In the 1978-1979 school year, the Ohio Department of Education moved the start of the 2 year to late August, one week before the first Monday in September. This went into effect in the 1980-1981 school year.

In most school districts in Utah, the school year starts between August 25 and August 30, and goes until the last week of 3. May or the first week in June next year.

In American high schools, the freshmen classes usually go back one or two days before the

高一英语试验 共12页第4页

官方微信公众号: zizzsw

官方网站: www.zizzs.com

原面 9 段44年, 日代 京 日 京 日 尼

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018

出一员强信息 点 12页据 2页

## 专注中学技兴人才培养

rest of the school bodies for an orientation period, for large a price and planned to take a period to change. In 1997, she started a recycling movement planned to the price and planned to take a period to change. In 1997, she started a recycling movement planned to the price and planned to the I thought maybe I could throw a ski at it or stab(刺) it with a ski pole or something. familiar with their new school, its rules, and surroundings. In some schools, the freshmen classes have their photographs taken for identification purposes, Suddenly, the bear stopped. Pen stopped. Bang. The gun went off in the air. There was a big cloud of Some high schools have tried to make the first week of school fun for incoming freshmen. 6 Alidad trief I thought surprised Pen and me, more than it surprised the bear. The animal looked up, the more than it surprised the bear. 24. According to the passage, which schools start their school year the carliest? 2000 start the carliest the c Take a photograph, "of and that was when suddenly I felt really nervous, I couldn't even undo the zip A. Schools in Denver. C. Schools in New York City, explicit control of collection with the world of collection and the world of collection of collection of collection with collection of collections. The world of collection of collections are the collection of collections and the world of collections are the collection of collections and collections are the collection of collections are the collections are the collection of collectio That was the morning of the second day of this journey. We were out there for two 25. Why did the Ohio Department of Education change the start of the school year? months-fifty-nine days, but we never saw another bear that close, it is about a specified should like it task refus A.Because of some political eyents. B. Because of the entrance examinations. 28. What happened to the author and Pen? included the potential and the base are used to be adopted as a said, "As a babit, people are used to pour meight perfect the author and Pen? C. Because of the increasing number of students, D. Because of the extreme weather, wantands 26. How many months does the school year last in schools in Utah? Hard word next, I had now bear A. They lost their way, or about this a great B. They felt terribly ill. addition of it sameed C. They broke their tent, and a common his son D. They were followed by a bear, and write-visions these shills, you can quickly to ethom their tuodAs Ber, into friends A. About seven months. 29. Which of the following can best describe the author and Pen?, only a many and north long a superdistant C. About nine months. D. About ten months. A. Calm and brave. and long the frogen team sail B, Caring and proud. and energy tree or troit 27. Where is the passage probably taken from? and movement from algorithms at the passage probably taken from? C, Honest and friendly. 1. D. Careful and humorous, di tou ads. 2102 nl. atsew A. A book about one's life story, sigmage to 1 B. Anofficial website of education, rediged by the reflection 30. Who frightened the bear, away in the end? I studio them are upon doubt about a stain nothing stay years C. An advertisement in a newspaper. 161 a.m. D. A sports magazine. 15 di m abnorit o lent vent bo D. Another animal, income no new ried C A. The author. B. A hunter. C. Pen. Back in 2001, Pen Hadow and I traveled to the North Pole. One morning we'd just taken down 31. In the text, the author mainly talks about the paragraph from paragraph thought along the beautiest about young Ceessay from paragraph and the beautiest about B. his experience in the North Pole C, why A.his discovery in the North Pole our tent and started skiing. Pen was in front, and I was following him. Suddenly I got a strange with D. how he traveled across the North Pole he traveled to the North Pole feeling that something was behind us. I stopped, looked back and saw a polar bear, walking towards C. She sold strong and light plastic base to support of cast. Selieve in yourself. Isatou Ceesay was born in 1972 in a small village in Gambia Africa. As a teenager, Ceesay Pen and I planned to stay where we were, try and look big, and frighten it away. Pen had a was forced to drop out of school because of poverty. She carried some goods with many girls like shotgun that we'd bought in Russia. That was his job. My job was to look big and to take off my her to sell in the market to raise herself. At that time, the plastic bags, being strong and light, together to skis, hold the skis in the air, make lots of noise, and frighten away the bear. Pen raised the gun and became popular in Gambia. The problem was that people did not reuse the bags and simply threw fired into the air. However, it jammed and failed to work. them behind their homes. Over time, the houses were surrounded by trash. The bear was walking towards us. Pen tried again, but again it didn't work. Then he walked Ceesay lived in such an environment for many years. She kept learning from the surrounding towards the bear, and I thought, "Wow, Pen's gone completely mad, He's going to get eaten. What 高一英语试卷 共 12页第 6页 高一英语试卷 共12页 第6页

> 官方微信公众号:zizzsw 官方网站:www.zizzs.com

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

environment and planned to take action to change. In 1997, she started a recycling movement called "19434. What does the underlined word "taxing". In paragraph 3 mean? Does not solved loades and to test One Plastic Bag in Gambia. She educated women in Gambia to recycle plastic waste into income !!! behind their homes. The South that her bruger because of the feet with the bruger because, never books

Over time, the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became big and able to support and provide income for women in the movement became became big and able to support and the movement became bec turned to be taxing. During the rainy season, plastic waste became wet and difficult to take, and lad? after that it still took patience to dry it before it could be processed. 32/25 3/2 and 2/26 anin-yill-edinom

Ceesay said, "As a habit, people are used to pouring their garbage behind their houses, and of 1/1/22 because it is not visible, they forget it. But the bad effects again knock on your door very quickly-dirty air, various diseases and so on. Of course, if one man's house is clean but his neighbour's is not, then the man is also not healthy, "the sale dissection and man allow the faithful of the sale of the sale

For 17 years, Ceesay has contributed to one of the most important problems about the plastic A waste. In 2012, she got the TIAW Difference Maker Award in Washington, D.C., United States, Her their own communities. Intia todione (1

- 32. What can be learned about young Ceesay from paragraph 12 do salet gines northus only two add at 1.15
- A,his discovery in the North Pole A. She gave up the chance of going to school.
- B. She had many friends who were good at doing business he traveled to the North Pole
- C. She sold strong and light plastic bags to support herself.
- D. She lived in an environment heavily polluted by plastic waste, of 2021 of mod few good world

- B.It was hard to carry on because of the shortage of workers, "the dom all addition in halugog amneed
- C. It benefited both people's economic situation and the environment and ray O comed right builded much
- D. It taught the villagers to replace plastic bags with handmade ones. The result of the bard vases of the plastic bags with handmade ones. 元· 徐元51 4 号为高三灰语试卷 共12页 第7页

A.Challenging. C.Dangerous. P. Lone . . D. Successful / on went altin millionit B. Pleasant for themselves. In the beginning, the movement had a mission to educate their village colleagues and the say in paragraph 47 of seconds more than a mission to educate their village colleagues and the say in paragraph 47 of seconds more than a mission to educate their village colleagues and the say in paragraph 47 of seconds more than a mission to educate their village colleagues. about the need to reuse garbage and recycle plastic waste, rather than letting the garbage increase! A.Bad habits are hard to remove once formed. The to the second B. Garbage problems contribute greatly to climate change, on a daid in a great of our anilnoss A, &C around. It was also able to greatly reduce plastic waste in Gambia. But the work of collecting trash 100 a D. Dealing with plastic waste is a shared responsibility in communities. 25. Why did the Ohio Department of Education change the start of the school year anoingning and How to Make Friends at a New School : Cailleg smorto samps fl. A. Starting with a new school can be difficult. Everything is nothing like your previous school, and you don't even know where to go for your own classes. 26.36 Miles However, if you use to 2 these skills, you can quickly turn some of those strangers into friends. D. Acousten months. Be yourself. often stay together because they have similar interests. For example, someone who does a lot of A. A. story was written into a book, which inspires many others to join of become makers of change in "AW". Sport may make friends with those who also run or swim a lot. Angers were a distribution of the come makers of change in "AW". Sport may make friends with those who also run or swim a lot. Remember to be nice to the people you meet at your new school. If you think that you will say! something that may make them feel sad, do not say anything and just nod your head if they talk to a tall

you. Also, remember to be as helpful as possible! balood loggots I an I sided as a grant most talt grides. Believe in yourself.

A smile goes a long way. When you walk in the halls, don't keep your eyes on the floor! Raise 33. What can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? 100 seasons loodes to two goals of bester that can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? 100 seasons loodes to two goals of bester that can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? 100 seasons loodes to two goals of bester that can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? 100 seasons loodes to two goals of bester that can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? 100 seasons loodes to two goals of bester that can we infer about Ceesay's recycling movement? A. It aimed to make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on in set and the make the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The Merced on its estate of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The merced of the mount of the mount of the make full use of natural resources to get rich. The merced of the mount of the m fired into the nic However, it immed and unted to work Remember people's names.

> You like it when people use your name, and so do other people. 40 40 11 Besides, ask them in a kind way if they have a nickname(昵称). You'd be amazed how often this might come in handy.

> > 高一英语试卷 共12页第8页

官方微信公众号: zizzsw

官方网站: www.zizzs.com

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

## 专注中学拨尖人才培养

A.Be friendly to others.	though you are now college	graduates, your education l	has just 1.55	What to they every		
B. Making new friends can be hard, too.可证实证表书表书系统的成立内提出的。证据的工作识别	41.A.seconds granatos gad	/B, minutes it of blue or got	C.hours and only stars shall	D, days are of (sign)		
C. Join after-school activities you like. come of the other and the day with the day with the day with the other and the other a	42.A.marriage if # smilt	B. discussion Signature	-C.education and period place	D. graduation		
D. Never change who you are to try and fit in: atil gardo gebreed out the afficiency galactic tests a real	43.A.interesting	B. necessary	C.easy <sub>1.5 (16.10</sub> ) ( $\mathbb{N}(\mathbb{R})_{\mathbb{N}^{10}}$ )	Deunusual Litap snem		
E. If you see someone you know, smile or say, that you generally as in I has a moved year that we was	44.A.no	B.either	C.any	D. each		
F. People may become angry if you just begin by saying "Hey" each cart time. 134 193 4 450 H 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10	45.A. listen to	B. look after	C.refer to (cop. (2.86, 47.18))	D, talk to		
G. Don't sit at the back of the classroom where other people don't notice you!s or it in agreement a set made	46.A. then	B. that	C. before	D. after, 12		
第二部分 语盲运用(共两节,清分30分)第一节(共15.小题;每小题 L分,清分15.分) (6. alice to 15.	47. A. pleased (10) (10)	B. worried 5 if this state of	C: surprised AND TO	D. moyed		
阅读下面的短文,从每题所给的 A.B.C、D 四个选项中选出可 sand target a bet	48.A. Not	B. Once	C.No. Milk Tallette (*)	D. Even ( 17 19 19 17)		
以填入空白处的最佳选项。(diet stid W. Long in a rebent to a garboot salt but require bed on treat	49.A. all	B. none	C. one	<b>D</b> . it. a [10] of [10]		
It was the last day of the final examination in a large eastern university. A group of engineering	50.A. wondered	B. enjoyed	C. hated	D. expected it		
seniors gathered, discussing the exam to begin in a few 41 COn their faces was confidence. This is 151. A right now Be as though 165 C. now that 164 C. now th						
was their last exam-then on to 42 and jobs quality of party advite a provided dignoral about the city	52.A.exam	B. subject	C. question and testing.	D. college		
The coming exam, they knew, would be a(n) 1243_task. The professor had said they could	53.A.valuable	B. difficult	C.common : 2 1 . (1).	D. strange		
bring 44 books or notes they wanted, requesting only that they did not 45 each other during	54.A.pass	B.fail	C. take	D. start ( (C.)		
the test. desertion their gloud marketing ("thousant"	55. A. begun	B.completed	C. failed 9 (14 cl 17 m)			
Three hours had passed 46the professor began to collect the papers. The students no	第二节(共 10 小歷;每小歷		8. 地区、中平、内侧	3.开块型和7亿円		
longer looked confident. On their faces was a frightened expression. The professor looked at the gain for						
47 faces before him, and then asked, "How many completed all five questions?" 48 1/12/2007		II. Before you make friends				
hand was raised. :本主 医LC(治療同學表上反因	be your friends. Most people					
"How many answered four?" Still no hands.		57 (quick) way to mak				
"Three? Two?". The students moved restlessly in their seats, "One, then? Certainly somebody	think you are friendly to the					
finished 49 But the class remained silent.	but remember most people					
The professor put down the papers: "This is exactly what II 2.50 12 11 he said. "I just want to	a good way to make friends					
impress upon you that, 51 you have completed four years of engineering, there are still many	nice about him. Think abou	t how great you feel when s	omeone says something nic	e to you. Doesn't		
things about the52you don't know. These questions you can't answer are relatively53 in	it make you want to keep_					
everyday practice." Then smiling he added, "You will all54 this course, but remember-even	Ask your new friends	some questions about 62		orite singers?		
ac 201051 4		(1.1.1) (1.1.1 1.1) <b>高一</b> 数	英语低卷 共12贝第10贝			

官方微信公众号:zizzsw 官方网站:www.zizzs.com 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

Where do they live? What do they63(usual) do after school? There are all good641001	第二节 (満分 25 分)
(topic) to start a talk. Make sure you have something to add to the talk, too. When someone _ 65 - 65 -	阅读下面材料,根据其内容和所给段落开头语续写两段,使之构成一篇完整的短文。点点,只
(ask) you a question, you'd better have an answer for him. Remember that nothing will stop a talk	It was the middle of the day with bright sun, blue sky, green grass, and a soft breeze(微风). It is a
more quickly than a shrug(発用) for an answer. ' いっつつは な	as a great day to play outside and the best day of my life because I got a new ball and a new bike 4.6
Associated Company Company	s my sixth birthday presents, and I was visiting my cousin, Kristy, at her house, and word and more than
第三部分写作(共两节,滴分 40 分) Taleston in a section dead of the property of the	"Here I go!" shouted David while kicking my new ball. David lived next door and was olders?
第一节(胸分 15 分)	nan me. I thought he was a wild child; but he was actually very kind. The ball went flying as if it and
假设你是张伟的好朋友约翰。'张伟即将参加学校的英语朗诵比赛,他写信向你求助,请^w	ere going to space. "That was high!" Kristy said in surprise and we went after the ball. We all
你根据以下内容给他写一封回信并提出建议、内容包括: stand of state in	ad a great time.
1、说明回信的意图; 2011 20 20 20 20 21	Later we had supper and the food my aunt made was good. While Kristy was helping do the
2.向张伟提出建议: bank ) banks & banks & banks & old	ishes,David and I ran outside to play. We started taking turns in riding my bike. David suggested
比賽之前:认真准备,如平时可对着镜子练习;用语简练,使评委印象深刻;	nat we ride it to the forest. And I agreed. David and I got on the bike and David started going fast.
比賽时:保持微笑;忘词时不要紧张、继续演讲; 2000/2000 5	As we rode through the forest, I felt the wind brushing my face, It felt so great and free.
3.预视张伟比赛成功。注意: ************************************	uddenly, the bike hit a fallen branch and we went flying off the bike, Lying on the ground, 1 felt
1.词数 80 左右; test.9 test.9 test.9	zzy(眩晕的).I checked myself for injuries and saw some but they didn't bother me. 1001 14 1501
2.可以适当增加细节,以使行文连贯; D Latalquex II filesof A La	"David!" I shouted out loudly and anxiously.
3.开头和结尾已给出,不计入总词数。 (全国) 农场 经上间 医小切 (20) (20)	"Hey," is said a voice. I turned my head and it was David, who was standing behind me, and I.
d.明清下面的历史。在党内共成一个报话的专员或是"生命证明是历史人	olding my broken bike. At the sight of my disabled bike, I was so sad that I couldn't hold back my
Dear Zhang Wei, v. 90. This beat and a made front you have to death a decision galden.	ars. It took David some time to calm me down. (man wo 1" , Lokes no It has arrive sorted a set)
be court transfer. More pour Little to have from bound of our for the same tired of their can there a	注意:L续写词数应为 150 左右;
and an extractional fluorest endarged stem of the description [72] and should be the (O	2.请按如下格式作答。
think, you are fraculty to the a new very to get on	When we realized it was time to walk home, we found ourselves lost.
dat remain but most, anuove will stay away from 12 stags-booking fact. For the start is a service.	Anished 49 first the class consunctions
a good way to make indoles to 0 (sear) a fall with some season or claim of the season as	of area left was completely dark when we saw fireworks(烟花)being set off in the distance. 41
after about him I hink about how great you feel when consense says something after to you brose."	in ages, over you that St. you have completed four years of engineering there are still main.
Guasias teginal Cylen to tard in their bask and a steep if	things seem the [22] you don't know it he is questions you can't loswer are related by [3]. In
Ask your new fit ads were que have shout 92 they. Who are their for offic singless?	even to eacher. Then souther be all id. "You will all the time to the enterprise even
元(1) 连回S1 共 全 高一英语试卷 共 12页 第 11页	》。高一英语试卷 共12页第12页

官方微信公众号:zizzsw 官方网站:www.zizzs.com 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830



自主选拔在线是致力于提供新高考生涯规划、强基计划、综合评价、三位一体、学科竞赛等政策资讯的升学服务平台。总部坐落于北京,旗下拥有网站(<mark>网址:</mark>

www.zizzs.com)和微信公众平台等媒体矩阵,用户群体涵盖全国90%以上的重点中学师生及家长,在全国新高考、自主选拔领域首屈一指。

如需第一时间获取相关资讯及备考指南,请关注**自主选拔在线**官方微信号:zizzsw。







👺 微信搜一搜

自主选拔在线



官方微信公众号: zizzsw

官方网站: www.zizzs.com

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830